
City of Pensacola

Memorandum

222 West Main Street
Pensacola, FL  32502

File #: 17-00526 City Council 9/14/2017

DISCUSSION ITEM

FROM:    City Council Member Sherri F. Myers

SUBJECT:

EMERALD COAST UTILITY AUTHORITY (ECUA) PROPOSED STORAGE TANKS

SUMMARY:

ECUA has obtained permits from the City for the placement of Emergency Storage Tanks to be located at 1751
N. Guillemard St.

At issue for discussion is whether the action taken is consistent with the Pensacola Comprehensive Plan as well
as Florida Statutes.

PRIOR ACTION:

August 28, 2017 - Permit issued to ECUA

STAFF CONTACT:

Don Kraher, Council Executive

ATTACHMENTS:

1)  None

PRESENTATION: No
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